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Prime Minister

January 28, 2013

Dear Madam President,

On behalf of the Government and people of Israel, I offer deep
condolences on the tragic nightclub fire in Santa Maria which claimed the lives of
over 230 innocent people.

We extend our good wishes for a complete and speedy recovery to all
those who were injured, and we stand ready to provide any kind of assistance

which you and your staff may require.

Out thoughts and prayers are with the families of the victims and the entire
Brazilian people at this difficult time.

In friendship,

enj amin Netanyahu

H.E. Ms. Dilma Vana Rousseff
President of the

Federative Republic of Brazil
Brasilia

Jerusalem, Israel



